
 

 

EFFECTIVE TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 27, 2018 

 

THE TRANSFER STATION WILL BE UTILITIZING A 
NEW MUNICIPAL CREDIT CARD COMPANY. 

 

THIS CHANGEOVER WILL INCLUDE AN ADDITIONAL 
$2.50 FLAT FEE TO BE CHARGED TO THE 

CUSTOMER FOR THE CONVENIENCE OF CHARGING. 

 

Example: $3.00 trash (PLUS $2.50 to charge) = $5.50 

 

THE FLAT FEE IS A CONVENIENCE FEE OF USING A 
CREDIT CARD & THAT THERE IS NO COST TO THE 

TOWN FOR ALLOWING CHARGING.  WE ALSO 
ACCEPT CASH AND CHECKS WITH NO EXTRA FEES. 


